
 

 
Message from

Patricia Kawahara - Principal
December 14, 2023

Dear Sycamore Valley Families,

I hope you and your family are well. 
As always, we have been busy. Classes are meeting up with their Buddy
Classrooms for special community building activities while others are diving
into Deep Learning activities and finishing up Benchmark Assessments as we
end the semester. As always, during this time of year, our fabulous staff leans
into routines as much as possible to support student success.  

Keep reading for some dates to remember, information about the Sister
School Coat and Shoe Drive, the Exchange Club Essay winner and SRVUSD
Updates.

Dates to Remember:
12/14 - Lost and Found will be donated to our Sister School
12/20 - Spirit Day - Theme: Pajama Day
12/21 - 01/08 - No School - Winter Break
01/09 - School Resumes
01/15 - No School - M.L. King Jr. Day
01/16 - Astronomy Night (more details to come)
01/17 - 5th Grade Human Development Class
 
Sister School Coat/Shoe Drive - Wrapping Event:
Yesterday afternoon, our PTA, girl scouts and leadership students wrapped
the coats and shoes that were donated for our Sister School Holiday Drive.
Thank you for your generous donations to support the students at King
Elementary.



Exchange Club Essay 3rd Place Winner for Elementary School:
Our very own 5th grader, Shanaya Dhamija, won 3rd place in the Exchange
Club Essay Contest for the Elementary School division. Congratulations
Shanaya!!!
 
SRVUSD Updates:
Best Practices for Winter Break Cyber Security:
As we approach the winter break, we would like to take a moment to remind all
staff members and students about the importance of cyber safety, especially
when using district-owned devices in public spaces or off campus. Our
commitment to maintaining a secure digital environment remains a top priority,
and your cooperation in this matter is much appreciated. See attached
document for more details.
Please review this document
 
E-Bike and Scooter Video and Information:
Danville Police Chief Allan Shields and DVMS Principal Jeff Osborn discuss
safety and regulations for riders of e-bikes and scooters.
Watch their interview and view our resource chart for more information.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/145Z7hRqMpXUfz9MzBhD5ktTp9HxkrNO3MkgGLo0c5KA/edit
https://youtu.be/0x_41kmdMYI?si=q8Jgkhv2BOwqXFMD
https://youtu.be/0x_41kmdMYI?si=q8Jgkhv2BOwqXFMD
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13xsVqL_1loU3tLi97SaW5wf4ASVNER6-GNZCa2fvZ-c/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13xsVqL_1loU3tLi97SaW5wf4ASVNER6-GNZCa2fvZ-c/edit?usp=sharing


 
Free Professional Learning for Math!:
Distinguished Speaker - Doug Clements: What Does Subsidizing Have to Do
With Development of Students’ Understanding of Number Sense? - Tuesday,
January 23, 2024, 4-6 pm, Willow Pass Community Center, Concord,
Flyer & Registration
 
From Rachel Hurd -
Video Recording of Social Media & SEL in Middle School
Virtual Event is Available for Viewing:
On December 6th, SRVUSD and the San Ramon Valley Council of PTAs co-
hosted a virtual parent/caregiver education event, Social Media & SEL in
Middle School, featuring Jamie Nunez from Common Sense Media. Jamie
delved into the Practical Guide for Families, discussing how it’s so important
for families to talk about their values related to social media use and sharing
ideas on how to establish usage guidelines. If you missed the event, you can
watch the recording on the SRVCPTA YouTube page. 
Further, SRVUSD middle school counselors will be launching a series of
important lessons in the new year to encourage self-reflection and finding
balance in their social media lives. Please be on the lookout for more
information to come from your middle school in the new year.

Events Calendar, Shark Fund and PTA information below - keep
scrolling!!

Thank you and enjoy the upcoming break,
Patricia Kawahara

GO SHARKS!
 

IMPORTANT DATES

11/13 - 12/15 - Incoming TK & K Enrollment

12/14 - Lost and Found will be donated to Sister School
12/20 - Spirit Day - Theme: Pajama Day
12/21-01/08 - No School = Winter Vacation
01/09 - School Resumes
01/12 - Yearbook 5th Grade Baby Photo Deadline
01/15 - No School - ML King Jr. Day
01/16 - Astronomy Night (more details to come)
01/17 - PTA Meeting
01/24 - School Site Council Meeting

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gvuBOo53Pb3iPLOEeEv7IfTHEHyICyLx/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/vNXE0M4N89o


 
Attendance Line

Please call the attendance line 
to report an absence:

925-855-2898
AR 5113 States that all absences which are not cleared

​within two days after a student's return to school shall be
recorded as unexcused (CUT). 

Reminder:
If your child will be absent from school, please call the attendance line

(925) 855-2898. State your name and relationship, your child's name, grade
and teacher name along with the reason for absence. If your child is ill, please
let us know what symptoms your child is experiencing.

If your child has COVID-19, please notify the school office.
If you choose not to leave illness details, you will receive a call from the
attendance office asking for more information.

​It is our responsibility to maintain the health and safety of our school community and
we ask for your cooperation. Your student's private health information will not be
shared beyond administrative or nursing staff.

Note: Even if you have notified your child's teacher, please call the attendance line
to record the absence!

Thank you.
 

Reminder: 
If you need to drop-off items for your

​child or their teacher, 
please call the school office

when you arrive at the main gate.  
(925) 855-2800

 

Enrollment for incoming TK and K students for the 24/25
school year will be held Online

​November 13, 2023 - December 15, 2023.
We look forward to enrolling your child in our Transitional Kindergarten/Kindergarten
programs for the 2024-25 school year. Please find attached a flyer containing



information on enrollment/registration dates and Parent/Caregiver information
sessions.
Feel free to reach out to our office with any questions.

24-25 TK-K Flyer in digital format

 

The Lost & Found rack is located at the front of school near the MPR.

With the change of weather our lost and found is growing!!!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eFR0xAuNniOVE4sQdcby2Js9OHV4nlT3/view?usp=sharing


Take a look at the rack and in the yellow bin.
You may be surprised and find a sweatshirt / jacket / or sweater that you

did not know was left behind.

Unclaimed clothing will be donated to our Sister School,
​King Elementary on December 14th.

Please make sure that your child's name is
marked in their clothing.

Smaller Lost & Found items are in the Office.
Water Bottles and Lunch Boxes are on the shelf in the MPR.

 

Thank you for the Donations for our
Sister School Coat & Shoe Drive
We appreciate your generosity!

 

Sign Up genius links:

General Lunch Recess Helpers, General Morning
Recess Helpers. 
 
Lunch Recess General Volunteers:
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44467019-lunch
 
Sycamore General Recess Volunteers:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44467019-lunch


 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44466238-sycamore
 

 
Click here for the Shark Spirit Shop

 
Shark Spirit Wear Sale

 

Extracurricular Extension Programs for Grades 1 - 5 in the
subjects of Science, Language, Arts, Math and Research!

Battle of the Books: 
The book list for the 2023/2024 school year is here! A minimum of 8 books
must be read in order to compete in the Spring tournament. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Math Olympiad: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44466238-sycamore
https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/CA/Danville/Sycamore+Valley+Elementary+School?utm_source=holiday&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=launch1
https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/CA/Danville/Sycamore+Valley+Elementary+School?utm_source=holiday&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=launch1
https://sites.google.com/view/sycamoreslam/language?authuser=0


Math Olympiad meetings are Wednesdays before school at 7:15am. Please
arrive at the front gate a few minutes early as no one is available to let late
students in.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WordMasters: 

 ~ ~ ~
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 STEAM Art & Play: 
The next class is Tuesday, January 9th, at 2:30pm in the MPR. Your
child(ren) may only attend if they are signed up via the signup genius. Classes
are FULL, so if your child(ren) cannot attend, please delete their signup so that
their spot may be offered to someone on the waitlist.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
SuperSTEM: 

Thank you to those students who turned in work for the September and
October/November issues. Credit will be given and work returned. Answer
keys to these issues may be found here. The December/January issue of
SuperSTEM is being distributed this week and will be due Wednesday,
January 31st. Please download, complete, and hand in the skills worksheets
at the front office SLAM bin.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Research: 
The research topic for November/December is ANIMALS. Students may pick
any animal and areas of research may include habitat, life cycle,
characteristics, diet (predators/prey), and so on. Presentations can be a trifold,
slideshow, video, audio, etc. Students may work individually or in pairs for this
topic. Presentation are due Monday, December 18th.  Students should
submit hard copy presentations to the front office. Please
email rajiedeol@gmail.com to get SLAM credit.   

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
SLAM Program signups are now open! 

Please sign up your students here. 
 
Most SLAM programs are best suited for 3rd-5th graders, however,
several programs this year are open to students from grades 1-2 also
(if there is enough interest and we have enough parent volunteers).

   Any questions about SLAM? 
Please email :  gosycamoreslam@gmail.com

 
Video Recording of Social Media & SEL in Middle School

Virtual Event is Available for Viewing
On December 6th, SRVUSD and the San Ramon Valley Council of PTAs co-
hosted a virtual parent/caregiver education event, Social Media & SEL in
Middle School, featuring Jamie Nunez from Common Sense Media.
Jamie delved into the Practical Guide for Families, discussing how it’s so
important for families to talk about their values related to social media use and
sharing ideas on how to establish usage guidelines. If you missed the event,

https://sites.google.com/view/sycamoreslam/science?authuser=0
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012vbw2kf9494qTxeRgXh1sGwmDnGeExCob3lRDCI2w_fhcjsu6CwQsfdOGuzsoj5VAMHCdTGOm5zrTV3JOuo_YKAschLFAH6U20vpsep9tBzd4_FQ6bfpuFaScvRSO8B90UZYFV9JH_79xIdZyhvZYBmw8asF7O5rD-rtSJqunwIi7aJ8xZ50rlExTeScIUc5chZOk7ObX5U=&c=DdQRBEiOqUQCX6rNGbI3t5tq1LB2qDqKwe_CicL3Semg4cDj3LVEFw==&ch=CyjnzkjxC3nOve_DTkeUxFbKom-3GXbIyS0wN4qIs0qwLZZrdngvpQ==
mailto:rajiedeol@gmail.com
https://sites.google.com/view/sycamoreslam/sign-up?authuser=0
mailto:gosycamoreslam@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PqggT6SJlCnNjTIldX3z8wQSeO_Qp3SwCUDFPficH9jAPElNMeueWAh5k-LQySKeWIZ417B5nrjjxuSKP4nJ_KAlJDFEQxzutfIF4NChvUn7IZhlRCtUFddJWkQsYGvqQWcwa8AGnpE=&c=kC1H2iDCn77pNWo55da42Zp8GegqjKkuHk_uC7rll_6XrTUuMZ5qyw==&ch=UkJX_Hiyr2BCPXW-xZz2egRqPBB-xLfU4M7HHvvGyETm4VI4b2A4vQ==


you can watch the recording on the SRVCPTA YouTube page.
 
Further, SRVUSD middle school counselors will be launching a series of
important lessons in the new year to encourage self-reflection and finding
balance in their social media lives. Please be on the lookout for more
information to come from your middle school in the new year.

 

  

https://youtu.be/vNXE0M4N89o


Join Our Shark Fund Graphics Team and Dive into Creativity! 

Dippin’ Dot Calendar:
New Dates Coming after the new year.
Dippin Dot Pre-pay Punch Cards are Back!

 
Punch cards can be purchased for $25.00 at all Dippin Dot

Wednesday events with cash or check made payable to "Sycamore Shark
Fund” 

Prepay for 5 Dippin' Dots, get one free
Save time in line
No need to bring money to school
Families can share one card
100% of proceeds benefit your students at Sycamore

Shark Fund would like to Thank You for your support with our 
Wednesday Dippin' Dot Wednesday Fundraiser.

Dippin dots has sold over $4,500!!!!!!

Kindergarten Sales @ 11:30 am near the Kinder playground
1st-5th Grade Sales @ 12:50-1:10pm near the back MPR/blacktop entrance

Lost Punch Cards or any other Dippin Dot questions please contact
 Dippin' Dot Dana Claffey

925-407-7178 Dana.claffey@gmail.com 

mailto:Dana.claffey@gmail.com


Double the impact of your school donations with Corporate Match!
Follow these simple steps: https://srvef.org/matching-gifts/

https://srvef.org/matching-gifts/


Do you need a way to keep track of all of your students' items at school? Buy
personal labels for your kids at campaigns.mabelslabels.com Choose our
organization from the list, Sycamore Valley Elementary Shark Fund, and
we’ll earn 20% from it!

 

 

Library Corner

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cC7bwGHB_h_LwVukSAxvHuk1lcFYgysEW0XKYOinAX1KSZp6c2kVmW7JWq3w4s-_gmTHBoDDQS3RIBGJIrNBTzy3xFryloySPKWPiN4TPvwcdmM07RlToC_yO0BmaGnnLcd_lAbu0VfTkfRXJmJyeViNTIPDElhN&c=T29XSLVMHqgYrNvCsRhiUItfbPqqhZlcP5IFx-Ju4sIVFDV-cTAndg==&ch=Ij6uadt3fYliq6OokHlK6gcKhTzPq3i8qzYfyxJW-3ya872Dqpk5Pw==


===============================================================================
Battle of the Books (3rd - 5th) --> Program Lead: Christiana at
analeung817(at)yahoo(dot)com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CAEA92FA31-battle1#/

​Take Care,
Jen Prindiville
Library Media Coordinator
Sycamore Valley Elementary

 
Sharky Shout Out:

A huge Thank you to all the volunteers who helped run the Sister
School coat and shoe drive, and to those that donated!

We appreciate your generosity. 

 
Info from District:
SRVUSD is Seeking Members for New Resource Parent Network
The Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Community Advisory Committee
(CAC) in SRVUSD is seeking dedicated special education parents to become part
of our Resource Parent Network.
By becoming a Resource Parent you can inspire, uplift, and empower others while
fostering a sense of togetherness within our special education community. Your
experience and wisdom can make a world of difference to other parents navigating
the complex world of special education. 
Do you ever wish there was another parent there to guide you when you embarked
on your special education journey?
We invite you to become the support you wished for!
If you are interested, we invite you to learn more and please take this short interest
form no later than January 12, 2024.

 

Mark your calendar:
January 25, 2024 @ 4:00pm
The meeting will be virtual.

===============================================
More information about Site Council is available at:

https://syes.srvusd.net/Families/Site-Council/Site-Council/index.html

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CAEA92FA31-battle1#/
https://forms.gle/ZmYhuV7TmEb4unJE7


 

Black Dragon Chess - Winter 2023
Chess classes will be offered Thursday afternoons 2:35pm - 3:35pm.
Chess class will be held in our school library.
Nov. 30th - Feb. 29th
No class during winter break.
See attached flyer to sign up.

Chess Enrichment Class
=====================================================

Brick Techniques: STEM Basics with Lego - Winter 23/24
Grades K - 2nd
Jan. 29 - Mar. 25, 2024
No class on 2/19/24
2:30pm - 4:00pm School Library
See attached flyer to sign up

STEM Basics with Lego

Lego Robotics - Winter 23/24
Grades 3rd - 5th
Jan. 29 - Marc. 25
No class on 2/19/24
2:30pm - 4:00pm Science 1/3 classroom
See attached flyer to sign up

Lego Robotics

=====================================================

Sports Camp - Fall 2023 - Session #2 Starts Nov. 09, 2023
Description: This Multi-Sport program combines all your favorite sports into one
action-packed after-school enrichment experience. Each week participants will learn
the fundamentals of a new sport through PLAY! Sports include: Baseball,
Basketball, Capture the Ball, Dodgeball, Flag Football, Soccer, Volleyball, and
Ultimate Disc! Skyhawks Coaches provide a positive environment where young
athletes can develop at their own pace with lots of encouragement and a big focus
on FUN! Your child will leave with new skills, new friends, and a new love for
sports!  

Sports Camp Flyer
 

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/7aed3b97-69fb-4d0e-8ac2-fb428426dd5c.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/d5b827fd-8c1c-4848-abb2-bf82133918e9.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/ece1f9ae-c47a-44e7-a953-1ceae9e00b26.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/23db4919-9161-4068-a3de-e212a11aae30.pdf?rdr=true


If you have not done so already, you are welcome to order school
photos. Here is the link.

https://www.ciphotoca.com/sycamorevalley

You will need to know your child's student number. This can be
found in your parent portal.

 
 

​Child Nutrition

Meals Provided @ Sycamore
Breakfast & Lunch will be provided at no cost to all students that

request a meal at school.

MENUS
 

For more information about the meals, please visit the Child Nutrition Website.
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-
Nutrition/index.html
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